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Wilmer Participates in the Buildable Hours Pro Bono Program
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The firm was mentioned in a New York Law Journal article regarding its
participation in the Buildable Hours pro bono program to help build
affordable housing in partnership with Habitat for Humanity and
AmeriCorps (“NY Summer Associates’ Buildable Hours,” March 3, 2003).
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